
Minutes of the Rabbits AGM held in the
clubhouse on 1st March 2014

Chairman opened the meeting.

27 members attending

Matters arising from minutes of 2013 AGM

Query raised by Alan Cowie has been cleared with the constitution wording being
amended.

Minutes of last meeting

Agreed as correct

Finance report 2013 – 2014

 Mick explained that this has been a big spending year compared to previous 
years.  We have spent on ball washers, a cooker, wine coolers/buckets, and 
money donated to both juniors section and club captains fund.  Accounts were 
circulated around the meeting. Current account stands at £1175.21

Captains report

See attachment

Vote for Committee positions

There was no contest for the position of secretary and Treasurer so Paul C and 
Mick M were re-elected.

Prior to the meeting beginning members were asked to nominate committee 
members – the results being that Alan Cowie, Gary Noble and Mark Davies were 
put up for election.  As there were three posts available and three members 
nominated no vote was necessary and the three were elected.

Any other Business

There being no other business the meeting was closed.

 


